
ENDORSEMENT APPROVAL 

Date: April 1, 2025

To: 

Chad Mosley, City Engineer City of Cupertino 

10300 Torre Ave Cupertino, CA 95014  

Dear Mr. Mosley, 

SUBJECT: VACATION OF:   Proposal for street vacation of 5’ of public right-of-way. Currently 

there is a 10' Right of way dedication at, 

21831 Hermosa Avenue, 

Cupertino, CA, 95014  

AT&T has reviewed the attached application for the vacation of property at the address 
21831, Hermosa Avenue, Cupertino, California or Easement proposed for 5 feet of 
vacation of public right-of-way and has the following response:     

 No objection to the vacation and there are no existing utilities within the vacated area.     

 No objection to the vacation, but with the following reservation: 

 Objection to the proposed vacation for the following reasons:       

 A plat map is attached for your information.  

Bruno Czech

Right of Way Manager   

AT&T California 870 N. McCarthy Blvd., Suite 100 

Milpitas, CA 95035 

THAT A PUBLIC UTILITY EASEMENT BE CREATED FOR THE ENTIRE AREA OF 
PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY TO BE VACATED.  
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